
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Pursuant to section 17-36-26 U.C.A. 1953 as amended, notice is hereby given by the Board of 
Davis County Commissioners, Farmington, Utah that a public hearing will be held on Tuesday, 
April 18, 2023, at 10:00 am in Room 303 of the Davis County Administrative Building, 61 S 
Main Street, Farmington, Utah to consider additional budget appropriation requests. Budget 
increases may be funded by new revenues, State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds (SLFRF), 
and/or monies unspent in the prior year (fund balance). 

Brian McKenzie 
Davis County Clerk 


